

Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

Year 6 End of Year Tunnel Assembly



Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Seven Hills West Public School is excited to announce that we are hosting a K-6 assembly to congratulate and farewell the Year 6 students of 2019.

Families are invited to celebrate their child's last day of Year 6 at Seven Hills West and wish them well for their next educational journey.

Year 6 students will be performing a group dance during the assembly and will be farewelled by all K-5 students forming a tunnel for the students to walk through.

Year 6 students are invited to bring along ONE school shirt to be signed on the last day of school and after the tunnel assembly. Students will not be allowed to sign school shirts they wear to school.

Details of the event

Date:

Wednesday 18th December

Location:

New School Hall

Time:

2pm - 3pm

Dress code:

Full school uniform

We look forward to celebrating this exciting moment with you and your child!

Ms K Becker Principal

29.11.19

Mrs P Jade-Pierce Assistant Principal Miss S Prasad **Event Coordinator**

Cnr Lucas Road and Sackville Street Seven Hills NSW 2147 Telephone: 9622 2136 Facsimile: 9831 6437

Email: sevenhillw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



A Proud PBL School (Positive Behaviour for Learning)